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In response to the COVID -19 pandemic 
 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING IS CANCELLED  
   

 

The Wolfe Lake (Westport) Association decided to cancel its Annual General Meeting, which 

had been scheduled for Saturday July 18, 2020 at the Lion’s Beach Clubhouse (Sand Lake) 

because of the Corona pandemic.   
 

The health and safety of the association’s members, speakers and guests is a priority. The Wolfe Lake Team 

based its decision on the most recent advice and recommendations from both the Federal and Provincial 

Ministries of Health, and from Toronto's Medical Officer of Health.  

 

We will continue to keep you updated through our website, e-News Flashes, our group Facebook page and 

through the 2020th version of the Wolfe Lake Magazine. 

 

  
 

 

If you no longer wish to receive the News Flahses of the Wolfe Lake (Westport) Association, please let us 

know at: com-wolfelake@outlook.com, and we will unsubscribe you. 
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